

November 29, 2000

Paul Giroux Boston Party Makers The Commerce Building Commerce Courtyard 340 Main Street Worcester, MA 01608

Dear Paul,

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for the amazing job your company performed for us in the hustle and bustle of the Holiday Season at Fanueil Hall on November 18<sup>th</sup>.

We needed to find a responsible, authentic, and capable Santa in a limited amount of time and you came to our rescue without a hitch!

I wish you the best and will definitely call on your services when there is a need for a costume character!

**Happy Holidays!** 

Jennifer A. Warchal

**Oldies 103.3 Promotions Assistant**